Hi my name is Hannah-Clare,

I would like to strongly urge the government to change it's decision to extend the intervention by 10 years. |
am abhorred that the government fails to see how detrimental this way of solving ‘problems' in Aboriginal
Communities is. It seems we have learnt nothing from the past and totally neglect giving respect and
dignity to these communities. While | acknowledge that yes these communities may have struggles, our
approach to assisting with this struggles is shocking, domineering and ineffective. There is also no point in
continuing this act because there is so much public disagreement with it. It has a bad reputation and will
be met with resistance on all sides. If the government really wants to help they will completely reconsider
their methods and do a little more listening to the communities themselves first before they arrogantly
decide how to fix them.

Thanks for letting me post my opinion as a concerned citizen of Australia.

Sincerely

HannahClare Johnson





